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As a resident of Sydney Wharf Pyrmont and also the owner of a real estate agency in the area I
feel that the Star’s Ritz Carlton proposal is awesome!
 
it would be incredibly beneficial for the area and not withstanding for Sydney and the visitor
economy.
 
We want an iconic building that is worthy of the suburb and the sprawling city.
 
Any argument about restricting high rises is bizarre and very short-sighted considering how
central this location is.
 
There are numerous high rise apartments already in the area and to have the Ritz Carlton at the
epicentre would be a privilege.
 
Those opposed to the development need to step out of the dark ages and embrace this
incredible precinct as it grows for the local, and international travellers.
 
Kindest Regards,
 
Paton Jamieson
Principal

 

 




